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ADMISSION NOTICE 

Imphal, the 5
th

 June, 2025 

 
 

 

No.STANDC/01/admission(Pt-I)25: In continuation with the earlier notification 

dated 31
st
 May, 2025,  this is to inform all concerned that the admission process of 

B.A./B.Sc. 1
st
 Semester for the academic session 2025-26 is hereby postponed until 

further notice as the college campus is fully waterlogged and currently inaccessible. 

Further updates regarding the admission process will be communicated shortly.  

. 

        

Prof. M. Suresh Singh 

             Principal 

           Standard College 

 

Copy to:- 

1. Co-ordinator IQAC 

2. Convenor Admission Committee 

3. College Website 

4. Notice Board 

5. Guard File 
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